“=¥ CITY OF BUFFALO

MEMO

TO: BNet Corporate Emergency Access System

FROM: Mayor Byron Brown%‘

DATE: February 13, 2007

RE: ;V:SJUI-ILER ALERT: WINTER STORM MESSAGE FROM MAYOR BYRON

This message is to notify all Buffalo BNet CEAS (Corporate Emergency Access System)
users that the City of Buffalo will be activating, if necessary, CEAS during the upcoming
storm anticipated to begin on Tuesday, February 13, 2007 at 5pm and to continue until
Wednesday, February 14, 2007 at 5pm.

Driving ban and travel restriction notifications will be sent through CEAS and other
public media outlets, as well as any other relevant travel and emergency information for
the Buffalo business community.

If you have questions regarding your BNet CEAS credentials or the CEAS program,
please contact the BNet CEAS hotline at 1-888-353-BNET (2638) or go online to
Www,.Ceas.com.

If you have questions specific to the weather emergency, please contact Citizen’s
Services at 716-851-4890. Please note the City will be using CEAS to update the
business community as events change.

Thank you for your cooperation.



